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Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
 
March 17, 2003 
 
 
RE: 15.19 Statement (FCC ID: NM8GREATWALLB) 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Due to the small size of the equipment the statement specified in Section 15.19 can not 
be placed in the equipment. 
 
This statement is placed in a prominent location in the instruction manual. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Dalton Chuang 
Manager 
High Tech Computer Corp. 
23, Hsin-Hua Rd., 
Taoyuan, 330 
Taiwan 
TEL: +886 3 3753252 ext 6714 
FAX: +886 3 3753243 


